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The Theater Committee meeting was attended by Farnaz Fardad-Finn, Carrie Kasper-
Levis, Kedra Gottlieb, Karleen Basch, Marika Foley, Marsha Weidman and Board 
Liaison Patrick Finn. 

Jaxx Update- Farnaz reported that Jaxx delivered T-shirts and photos books to her 
home and she will either deliver them to the cast or they can come pick it up at her 
house. They have also decided to record the show instead of a performance.  

Tal Update- Kedra reported that the production was done in May. Tal had 7 cast 
members, but only 3 recorded parts for Tal to put into a video.  

Budget-Karleen reported to the Committee that the Board is asking all Committees to 
review their budget for potential reductions. The Committee discussed different 
possibilities and decided that instead of cutting the budget they would like to increase 
the revenue by raising the Valentine Musicale ticket price for $50.00 to $65.00 so the 
$15.00 increase will go back to the association to offset the cost of the production. 
Farnaz made a motion to increase the price of the Valentine Musicale tickets to $65.00 
to fund the production and reception. Marika Foley seconded the motion. All were in 
favor except for Marsha Weidman.  

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 am.  

 

 
 
 


